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Voting by mail makes the process of voting easier and more accessible to everyone. 

It allows those who cannot making it to a polling place due to transportation 

accessibility, work schedules (as many individuals work full days), and illnesses the 

ability to still have their voice heard. It is imperative that we protect that. Every 

American should be able to have their voice heard and we need to make sure that is 

happening. Please do not get rid of mail in ballots. Please.  


